
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JUNE 23, 2015 
 

Item 24, Report No. 24, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on June 23, 2015. 
 
 
 
24 NEW BUSINESS- REQUEST FOR A REPORT 
 ON THE PLAQUES PREVIOUSLY DISPLAYED AT THE OLD CITY HALL 

 
The Committee of the Whole recommends: 
 
1) That staff provide a report on the current location of the plaques previously located at Old 

City Hall and what the intent is for these plaques. 
 
The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by Councillor Iafrate. 
 
 


